March 9. 2016
Dear Dr. Johnson and the Rossville-Alvin School Board,

The Board of Mustard Seed Christian Daycare would once again like to take this
opportunity to thank the Rossville-Alvin School Board for all your support since our

beginning. Your co-operation has been vital in our ministry to provide daycare to this
community. We now have two requests we would like for you to consider.

We have completed the Bobcat Community Room in the concession area outside the
gym. Now we would like to decorate it in a historical Bobcat theme. We are definitely
interested in any banners or memorabilia that you do not want to keep or use. We are
especially interested in anything that is RA Grade School related. Many of the people
who attend events in or rent the gym graduated from RAGS. We would like to hang the
banners you do not want from the ceiling in the community room to help absorb the echo
in that area and leave some in the gym. We are willing to buy or rent the banners, or we
could just store and display the banners as We have done until now. Then they would still
belong to the school.

We are also interested in expanding our preschool education curriculum with the use of
technology. We would like to buy a mobile smartboard. We know that RAGS has
several that are not used often since there are Promethean boards mounted in the
classrooms. If we could buy or rent one of the mobile smartboards, we would like to do
that. If not, we will pursue other places to purchase one.

Finally, we will be ordering mulch for our playgrounds soon. If the school needs any
mulch for their playground and would like to get it at the same time to save transportation
costs, we would be glad to combine our orders.

Thank you. Havea good spring.
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